
MAY 24, 2012 MINUTES 
 

ENFIELD HERITAGE COMMISSION 
 

 
The May meeting of the Enfield Heritage Commission was held in the Whitney Hall Conference 
Room on May 24, 2012. Those in attendance: Mary Ann Haagen, Celie Aufiero, Marjorie Carr, 
Suzanne Hinman, Steve Schneider, Town Manager, and Meredith Smith, Chair. 
 
The March Minutes were approved. The February minutes were postponed due to the wrong 
minutes being available at the meeting. 
 
A discussion of the email from Elizabeth Muzzey (Director of NH Historic Resources) regarding 
the proposed historic marker resulted in a lengthy discussion. Suzanne agreed to make yet 
another attempt to come up with wording that will be acceptable to the State of NH and the 
Enfield Heritage Commission. Mary Ann Haagen will also supply additional documentation 
regarding Caleb Dyer’s involvement with Enfield Village. 
 
Paul Mirski has stepped down to become an alternate due to his busy schedule. Commission 
members suggested several names; John Dunn, Don Wyman, Becky Powell as possibilities. 
 
Meredith Smith reported on the activities of the Bridge Opening Committee. There were 
suggestions for educational programs for EVS and possibly the high school. These suggestions 
will be discussed at the next Bridge Opening Committee meeting. 
 
Enfield Center Town House: Meredith reported that Dave’s Glass Barn has not firmed up a 
quote to repair the windows yet. 
 
Meredith Smith reported that Jim Garvin had done a full architectural inspection of the Greeley 
House for EVA and a report from Mr. Garvin will be forthcoming. 
 
Steve Schneider reported on the bridge lighting project. Lights for the bridge have been cut back 
to four and will comply with lighting ordinances. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:30 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Meredith Smith, Chair 


